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October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you about the uniform expectations at Henry Chadwick. 

 

Uniform items are: 

 

• Grey trousers (not jeans) or shorts 

• Grey skirt or pinafore dress 

• White blouse or shirt 

• Gingham summer dresses (green) 

• White or green polo shirt 

• Green pullover or cardigan 

• Black school shoes (not trainers) 

• White, grey or green socks/tights. 

• Outdoor PE Kit (trainers, socks, Henry Chadwick jogger bottoms, Henry Chadwick hoodie and Henry 

Chadwick PE Shirt) 

• Indoor PE Kit (PE pumps, socks, black shorts and Henry Chadwick PE Shirt) 

• Drink bottle 

 

Uniform bearing the school badge can be ordered from a variety of sources, please look at the school’s website 

for details of the companies currently supplying our uniform, including Blueprint Uniform in Rugeley. 

 

PE Uniform can be ordered on line from   
https://tailoredbranding.shop/Henry-Chadwicks-Primary-School 
  

It is important that all uniform is labelled clearly with your child’s name to enable it to be returned should it be 

mislaid in school. 

 

With the exception of a simple pair of stud earrings and a watch, jewellery must not be worn at any time. If 

earrings and watches are worn, children will be required to remove these for P.E. lessons, sports clubs and Forest 

School and need to be able to do this independently.  

 

In addition, make-up, including nail varnish, must not be worn at school at any time, including free dress days.  If 

hair is beyond shoulder length, this should be tied up with a simple bobble.  Bows, even in school colours, should 

not be worn except on non-uniform days. 

 

We would like to thank you for your cooperation in regard to this matter. 

 

 

Vicki Barnes 

Headteacher 
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